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McGILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL.

SECRETARY AND BURSAR’S OFFICE.

APSG: 0
June

Nineteenth
1922.

Dear Sir:

The plans of the proposed new Engineering 

Building were submitted to the General Building Committee at 

a meeting held on the 16th instant, and it was decided that 

before authorizing the Architects to proceed with the detail 

drawings and specifications for this building to give the 

Governors of the University an opportunity to examine these

plans.

These drawings may be seen at Mr. F.G.Robb's 

office at 127 Stanley Street,(Molson*s Bank Chambers,Room

13) .

It is the wish of the General Building

Committee that as many members of the Board as possible should

Mr. Robb will be available to explain thesee these plans, 

details of the design.

Yours faithfully,

X)
Secretary.

Sir Arthur Currie,G.C.M.G.,K.C.B., 
Principal.


